
 
Americanism / Patriotic Instructor 

March/April 2024 
VFW Dept of Maryland Auxiliary 

Cheri Brown PDP Chairman 
 

“Team M & M” 

 

   The 2023-2024 year is coming to an end. Thank you for all the reports. You have shown me 

many ways your auxiliaries are teaching patriotism.  

Keep spreading the word! 
 

All final reports are due to me by April 15th. 
 

Please continue to keep track of your work 

 (April 16th – June 30th) to be sent in after the state convention  

for the 2024-2025 year. 

If you have any questions.. please contact me. 

 

You can keep informed of all auxiliary programs  

by going to www.vfwauxmd.org and www.vfwauxiliary.org  

 

                                         

http://www.vfwauxmd.org/
http://www.vfwauxiliary.org/

